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Newsmakers 7/5/2020

Paducah businessman George Bray and City Commissioner Richard Abraham join 
the Greg Dunker Show to discuss their campaigns for Mayor of Paducah after 
advancing past the primary. ES

Newsmakers 7/12/2020

Hosts JW Cleary and Patrick White of "The First Friday Show" discuss 
recent racial unrest and how the church can be a more vocal part of the 
process. They get ideas from local pastors Raynarldo Henderson of 
Washington Street Missionary Baptist Church, Nathan Joyce of Heartland 
Church, and Anthony Walton of Christ Temple Apostolic Church. They share 
their views on the root cause of racial division and why some, if not most 
churches have not addressed the issue.  BH

Newsmakers 7/19/2020

(Rerun of previous week) Hosts JW Cleary and Patrick White of "The First 
Friday Show" discuss recent racial unrest and how the church can be a more 
vocal part of the process. They get ideas from local pastors Raynarldo 
Henderson of Washington Street Missionary Baptist Church, Nathan Joyce of 
Heartland Church, and Anthony Walton of Christ Temple Apostolic Church. 
They share their views on the root cause of racial division and why some, 
if not most churches have not addressed the issue.  BH

Newsmakers 7/26/2020

Paducah Chief of Police Brian Laird, McCracken County Sheriff Matt Carter, 
and retired Michigan State Police officer Marvin Nunn join JW Cleary to 
discuss community policing issues, their own history, and other topics 
related to law enforcement. (:00); Greg Dunker talks with Lyon County 
Judge Executive Wade White about the efforts to reopen businesses amid the 
ongoing coronavirus pandemic (11:30). TB

Newsmakers 8/2/2020

Dr. Anton Reece with WKCTC joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss Governor 
Andy Beshear's recommendation that in-person classes be delayed, and how 
it will impact WKCTC (0:00-7:32) Lyon County Judge Executive Wade White 



discusses the economic impact of COVID-19 in Lyon County, and his effort 
to get businesses re-opened (7:32-14:50).  ES

Newsmakers 8/9/2020

Greg Dunker talks with Paducah CPA Dean Owen about the next round of 
federal stimulus assistance to American people and businesses (:00); Greg 
Dunker discusses the Kentucky eviction moratorium expiration with Candace 
Malloy from the Family Service Society. She explains how that is affecting 
local residents, and goes over some of the legal and financial assistance 
options residents have available to them. (6:35); JW Cleary speaks with 
local education leaders about various school-related issues pertaining to 
the COVID-19 pandemic (9:30). TB

Newsmakers 8/16/2020

State Senator Danny Carroll joined the Greg Dunker Show to discuss 
Governor Andy Beshear's decision to push back in-person learning at 
schools across the state due to COVID-19 (0:00-9:45). Alan Watts with 
Traveling the Bluegrass interviews a local farmer about farming in this 
region, why he chose to become a farmer, and the challenges of farming 
(9:45-12:48). Candace Malloy with the Family Service Society joins the 
Greg Dunker Show to discuss their effort to help local Kentuckians that 
are struggling financially due to the pandemic (12:48-15:01). ES

Newsmakers 8/23/2020

US Senate Majority Leader Mitch McConnell discussed CARES Act funding that 
benefited McCracken County and western Kentucky. Local hospitals, 
governments and businesses received funding to help navigate through the 
financial downturn caused by shutting down much of the economy during the 
pandemic. McConnell also discusses the possibility of passing another 
relief package, and the differences between the House and Senate plans 
(0:00 - 5:55). Purchase Area Development District Director Jeremy Buchanan 
talks about a $392,000 CARES Act grant they will receive, and how they 
will use it to help cities and communities in eight western Kentucky 
counties. Buchanan said the will continue to help food pantries and senior 
citizen centers provide food to those hit hardest during the economic 
downturn (5:55 - 10:17). Andrea Underwood from Paducah Power System 
discusses the utility's annual Red Cross blood drive to help replenish the 
blood supply. After numerous closures throughout the region during the 
pandemic, very few blood drives have been held. The "Power for Patients" 
event will help in that regard, and those who present to give blood will 
get a $15 credit on their electric bill, or can apply it to the bill of 
someone they know or an area charity (10:17 - 15:00). BH

Newsmakers 8/30/2020



Congressman James Comer hosts a virtual roundtable to discuss the 
importance of expanding broadband access to kentucky residents and 
businesses. Leaders from across the commonwealth participate and work to 
identify problems and solutions at all levels to accomplish various goals 
to implement ideas to expand access to broadband (:00); Greg Dunker 
discusses the Kentucky eviction moratorium expiration with Candace Malloy 
from the Family Service Society. She explains how that is affecting local 
residents, and goes over some of the legal and financial assistance 
options residents have available to them (11:55). TB

Newsmakers 9/6/2020

Dr. Jeff speaks with the president and co-founder of BBQ on the River, 
Susie Coiner, about their plans for the event in light of the COVID-19 
pandemic. (0:00-5:30) Eric Horner joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss 
his new music and ministry, along with his planned appearances. (5:30-
12:06) Alan Watts with Traveling the Bluegrass interviews a Calloway 
County farmer about how his farm operates. (12:06-14:53) ES

Newsmakers 9/13/2020

Host J.W. Cleary of the "First Friday Show" on WKYX and WDXR speaks with 
Paducah NAACP Vice President Jim Gearhart and longtime resident Martelle 
White about their efforts to encourage voter registration before the 
November election. This work includes registration drives at local 
businesses and housing developments, and personal interaction with people 
who had been convicted of crimes who have had voting rights restored. They 
discuss some of their ongoing work, why they are involved in this effort, 
and what they are telling people about how their vote makes a difference 
(0:00 - 15:00). BH

Newsmakers 9/20/2020

JW Cleary welcomes Paducah NAACP Vice President Jim Gearhart and Martel 
White to discuss community issues about racism and equality, and how those 
relate to the upcoming general election (:00) TB

Newsmakers 9/27/2020

Dave Winder joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the upcoming football 
and basketball schedule at Murray State University in light of the COVID-
19 pandemic (0:00-12:38). Brent Houseman joins the Greg Dunker Show to 
discuss the Real Men Wear Pink event to raise money for cancer research. 
(12:38-15:09) ES


